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DEPARTMENT OF INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY

Declaration
The Intention of “No Gift Policy”
within the Department of Intellectual Property and officials’ performance
Fiscal year 2024 (B.E. 2567)

The Department of Intellectual Property strongly adheres to
the declaration of “No Gift Policy” and commits to the good governance,
transparency and honesty to acquire faithful trust of the people.
Hence, The Department of Intellectual Property executives hereby declare
to perform our duties in accordance with loyalty, transparency and
traceability. As the Department of Intellectual Property, the executives and
officials hereby declare to resist all corruption and misconduct by objection
to all gifts with before, during and after the performing duties under the

principle of “No Gift Policy”.

Please be informed and adhered accordingly.

Declared on 21 December 2023
//)/-MZOM
(Mr. Vuttikrai leewiraphan)

Director General

Department of Intellectual Property




